
 

WOTM GRAND REGENTS PROJECT 

 

Please consider a special fundraiser to support the Grand Regents Project.   

 

This year, the Grand Regent’s Project is a $150,000; commitment to provide new furniture and 
updated flooring in the Ohio Residence at Moosehaven. 

Upon a recent visit to the residence, well-used, dark, heavy, scratched and worn furniture was 
observed in the rooms of our senior members.  

While none of the residents complained, new furniture will surely brighten the rooms and 
spirits of those who reside in enhanced living. New flooring with assist those using mobility 
aids and rejuvenate the aesthetic of the home. 

As the Women of the Moose have done in the past, our members and chapters continue to 
provide a bright future for our residents. 

Contributions toward new furniture and flooring in the Ohio Residence at Moosehaven may be 
sent to Moose Charites, earmarked Grand Regent’s Project.  

Thanks to your generosity I know we can meet our $150,000 goal by April 30, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

In Faith, Hope & Love,  

Carol Ann 


